
 

Town of Westerlo  

Comprehensive Plan Committee Minutes 

Meeting on Wednesday, May12th, 2021 

 

The Town of Westerlo Comprehensive Plan Committee held a meeting on Wednesday 

May 12th 2021 virtually via Zoom. Committee Chair Dave Lendrum opened the meeting 

at 6:03 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  

 

*This meeting was held fully virtually. 

 Those in attendance virtually:  Committee Members John Sefcik, Dave Lendrum, Bill 

Scrafford, and Tom Della Rocco were present via Zoom meeting. Chuck Voss was 

present as the consultant.  Dan Theobald from B&L was also present. 

 

Not in attendance Jill Henck  

 

1. Minutes: John Sefcik made a motion to approve the minutes of the April 28th    

 2021 meeting. Seconded by Bill Scrafford.  All voted in favor with the noted 

modifications.   

2.  Chuck Voss shared the individual Comprehensive Plan Member’s comments and 

edits to draw out content changes that were relevant for group consideration.  

Otherwise the committee agreed to the general editing and grammatical changes 

suggested by the other committee members.  

3. Renumbering of the Renewable Energy goals was discussed to match the rest of the 

document but the committee agreed to leave this section alone as it seemed most 

appropriate at this time.  

4. B&L agreed to make edits to the first final draft to the Comprehensive plan and 

return to the committee in the following week. The committee would look for glaring 

issues with the edited document prior to its posting on the town website on May 

20th. The committee agreed to host the usual May 26th meeting in preparation for a 

special townwide public hearing on May 27th at 7 pm to be held on Zoom.  

 

John Sefcik made a motion to adjourn at 7:34.  Seconded by Tom Della Rocco.  

 

 Submitted by, 

Dave Lendrum 

Comp Plan Committee Chair 


